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Thank you for your request for information about the local authorities’ data on their operational
facilities management and utilities spend for the 2019 / 2020 financial year.

Unfortunately we do not hold the information to respond to this request in a format structured
to enable the extraction/breakdown of such costs apportioned to all sites.

We anticipate that to source and compile this information would likely take one project officer in
excess of two weeks work to complete and that it therefore would exceed the cost limit for
complying with a request for information under the freedom of Information Act and we are
therefore applying an exemption under Section 12 of the Freedom of Information Act.

| realise that this response is now being provided outside of the statutory timescale for provision
of information requested under the Freedom of Information Act, and | apologise for this.

| am sorry that we cannot be of more help to you with this request. if you are unhappy with the
way in which your request has been handled, then please email us at foi@nottscc.gov.uk quoting
the reference NCC-046082-20 and we will be happy to review your request

With kind regards

Complaints, Information and Mediation Officer
Nottinghamshire County Council





